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Sweet Dandelion Micalea Smeltzer 2021-06-06 Dandelion
Meadows is cursed. Horrible name. Horrible luck. At
eighteen she should be headed off to college, all smiles
and naivety. Instead, a victim of a school shooting,
she's starting her senior year in a new city and living
with her brother. Nightmares of that terrible day haunt
her, affecting her daily life and the relationships
around her. Forced to meet with the school counselor,
Dani finds him chipping away at the walls she's built
around herself, and even her heart. Lachlan Taylor
doesn't know what to make at first of the broken student
he's tasked with helping. She's survived a trauma he's
not sure he can save her from, but he knows he has to
try. The more time they spend together, the more they
learn about what it really means to live. Some things
are forbidden. Some things are necessary for survival.
Their love is both.
Unexpected Fall Kaylee Ryan 2019-10-09 Life is full of
ups and downs. Events that shape who you are, even those
that are filled with heartbreak and tragedy.What do you
do when actions bring devastation?How do you pick up the
pieces and keep moving forward?One breath.One second.One
minute.One hour.One day at a time, you learn to live
with your unexpected fall.
Surrender My Love Johanna Lindsey 2011-08-02 A Lady's
Scorn Wrongly branded a spy, the dark and handsome
Viking lord Selig Haardrad suffered greatly in the
dungeons of Lady Erika of Gronwood. And as he hung in
chains, his magnificent body wracked with pain and
fever, one thought sustained him: revenge! A Viking's
Vengence Now Destiny's great wheel has turned--and
Selig's exquisite, hone-haired tormentor has been
delivered into the Norseman's hands. Now it is Selig who
is the master, bound and determined to break the proud
spirit of his captive "ice queen" and to conquer her
with passion's sword -- never dreaming that his own
heart will be vanquished by sensuous desire. . .and
victorious love.
Puddle Jumping Amber Lynne Johnson 2014-06-24 When it
comes to love there's no such thing as
conventional.Everyone thinks Colton Neely is
special.Lilly Evans just thinks he's fascinating.Once
friends when they were younger, their bond is cut short
due to her accident prone nature and they go their
separate ways. Years later, they meet again and Lilly
learns that there is something special about the boy she
once knew, but she has no idea what it all means. And
she's not sure if she's ready to find out.When he walks
through the corridor of her school the first day of her
senior year, she knows that it's time to get to know the
real Colton Neely. The more she learns, the deeper she
falls.Their friendship grows into love, even as Colton
does not express it in words. But one decision threatens
to break down the world that Lilly has tried so hard to
integrate into and she must figure out if the
relationship can survive if they are apart.
Midnight Valentine J. T. Geissinger 2018-02-05 True love
never dies.Megan and Cassidy were childhood sweethearts
who thought they would be together forever. Fate had
other plans. Soon after they were married, Cass's life
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was tragically cut short. Still grieving five years
later, Megan moves from Phoenix to the small town of
Seaside, Oregon, hoping to rebuild her life.Her first
night there, she meets the town recluse, Theo.
Withdrawn, guarded, and mysteriously silent since a
terrible accident left him scarred, Theo takes an
instant and inexplicable dislike to Megan. But as their
paths cross again and again, Megan becomes convinced
there's more to Theo than meets the eye.When she
discovers the reason for his silence, his nightmares,
and especially his pointed dislike, Megan becomes
convinced of something far more astonishing.Is a second
chance at a once-in-a-lifetime love possible, or is a
broken heart the cruelest kind of liar?
The Valley Helen Bryan 2016-07-19 Left suddenly
penniless, the Honorable Sophia Grafton, a viscount's
orphaned daughter, sails to the New World to claim the
only property left to her name: a tobacco plantation in
the remote wilds of colonial Virginia. Enlisting the
reluctant assistance of a handsome young French spy--at
gunpoint--she gathers an unlikely group of escaped
slaves and indentured servants, each seeking their own
safe haven in the untamed New World. What follows will
test her courage and that of her companions as they
struggle to survive a journey deep into a hostile
wilderness and eventually forge a community of
homesteads and deep bonds that will unite them for
generations. The first installment in an epic historical
trilogy by Helen Bryan, the bestselling author of War
Brides and The Sisterhood, The Valley is a sweeping,
unforgettable tale of hardship, tenacity, love, and
heartache.
The Book of Night Women Marlon James 2009-02-19 From the
author of the National Book Award finalist Black
Leopard, Red Wolf and the WINNER of the 2015 Man Booker
Prize for A Brief History of Seven Killings "An
undeniable success.” — The New York Times Book Review A
true triumph of voice and storytelling, The Book of
Night Women rings with both profound authenticity and a
distinctly contemporary energy. It is the story of
Lilith, born into slavery on a Jamaican sugar plantation
at the end of the eighteenth century. Even at her birth,
the slave women around her recognize a dark power that
they- and she-will come to both revere and fear. The
Night Women, as they call themselves, have long been
plotting a slave revolt, and as Lilith comes of age they
see her as the key to their plans. But when she begins
to understand her own feelings, desires, and identity,
Lilith starts to push at the edges of what is imaginable
for the life of a slave woman, and risks becoming the
conspiracy's weak link. But the real revelation of the
book-the secret to the stirring imagery and insistent
prose-is Marlon James himself, a young writer at once
breathtakingly daring and wholly in command of his
craft.
Wake Up Missing Kate Messner 2013-09-10 Einstein,
Edison, DaVinci, Oppenheimer, Curie. The greatest minds
in science are about to be illegally recreated-and Cat
Grayson must stop it. After suffering a concussion, Cat
is attending I-CAN, a groundbreaking facility that
promises to cure her of constant headaches and lost
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memory. But I-CAN is state-of-the-art in its technology
and its secrets, with a plan to implant DNA from great
scientists into modern kids and use them to create a
super-weapon. When Cat and her fellow patients discover
the truth, they're in serious danger and must make a
daring escape through the Everglades to expose the
secrets of I-CAN and save its subjects from losing
themselves forever. This fascinating adventure is sure
to keep readers on the edge of their seats.
The Bohemian Grove and Other Retreats G. William Domhoff
1974 The subject of this book are the retreats for the
wealthy. the sociological relevance, business and
political problems.
Infinity Ring Book 6: Behind Enemy Lines Jennifer A.
Nielsen 2013-11-26 Fix the past. Save the future. Dak,
Sera, and Riq involve themselves in one of the most
bizarre spy missions in history . . . and the outcome of
World War II hangs in the balance.
By Appointment Only Lisa Eugene 2017-03-21 Chase: What
we do... What we do every Tuesday... In my office, On my
desk... Is wrong! But I crave her, I can't stop. How can
I save her from certain heartbreak, when I can't even
save myself? Danielle: He's a gorgeous, eccentric, older
man, a millionaire who owns the special needs school my
daughter attends. He also happens to be running for
mayor of New York City. Why do I keep my appointments?
This one hour every Tuesday is strangely a welcomed
reprieve from a life that has always been too full of
hardship. I am usually quite willful. I'm tough and
belligerently stubborn, but sometimes I don't want to
be. I revel in the passion, the desperate need that sets
a flame in Chase's deep blue eyes, and the fervent
worship of my body that spills from his lips. The awe he
finds in every tiny detail of my pleasure is infinitely
thrilling. I completely surrender to him, a surrender
that requires a great deal of trust. I've never fully
trusted anyone in my life. And I don't know why, but I
trust Chase Rutherford. But what is he hiding? As my
heart softens and his gazes grow tender, will I finally
learn his secret. Will it be unbearable? Will it shatter
my heart? Will it be so devastating that it finally
breaks this unbreakable woman?
Minesweeper (Special Forces, Book 2) Chris Lynch
2019-12-03 "All the sizzle, chaos, noise and scariness
of war is clay in the hands of ace storyteller Lynch." - Kirkus Reviews for the World War II series
That Forever Girl Meghan Quinn 2019-08-27 USA Today
bestselling author Meghan Quinn's second book in the
Getting Lucky series brings heart, humor, and heat back
to Port Snow. There are two little words every smalltown man dreads: She's back. Harper Sanders, the girl
who was supposed to be my forever, has returned to Port
Snow, Maine, for good--and she's bringing back memories
of our shared past. We once had a bright future
together, but when tragedy struck, I threw it all away
and pushed her out of my life. People in our small town
think I'm cursed, but I know better. I did it all to
myself. And now she's creating a life of her own in the
place where we first fell in love. I can't fight my
feelings for her--or the strong attraction that keeps
pulling us together. But after all this time, can she
forgive the past and fall in love with me all over
again? Everyone hopes to find that forever girl...I just
hope I haven't lost mine for good.
Split J.B. Salsbury 2016-11-15 From the New York Times
bestselling author of The Fighting Series, comes Split,
a dark, deeply emotional story of love against the odds
with a suspenseful twist, perfect for fans of Katy
Evans, Jamie McGuire and Sophie Jackson. When her career
takes a hit, Shyann abruptly finds herself jobless,
penniless and packing for her hometown - where memories
of her late mother and a reunion with her distant father
await. Lucas needs a quiet life, and that's exactly what
he's found in Payson, Arizona. He finally feels like he
fits...and is starting to keep his mind in check. Having
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suffered blackouts since he was a child, Lucas knows
he's not like other guys. The minute he meets his boss's
strong-willed, sexy-as-sin daughter, her probing eyes
and personal questions pick away at his barriers. Shyann
is everything Lucas wants - and everything he should
never have. When the blackouts return, the last thing he
wants is to expose how dangerous he can be... When you
can't trust yourself, how can you ask anyone else to?
Don't miss J. B. Salsbury's powerfully emotional
romance, Wrecked, coming soon.
Maniac Magee Jerry Spinelli 2014-01-28 A Newbery Medal
winning modern classic about a racially divided small
town and a boy who runs. Jeffrey Lionel "Maniac" Magee
might have lived a normal life if a freak accident
hadn't made him an orphan. After living with his unhappy
and uptight aunt and uncle for eight years, he decides
to run--and not just run away, but run. This is where
the myth of Maniac Magee begins, as he changes the lives
of a racially divided small town with his amazing and
legendary feats.
An American Cinderella Krista Lakes 2018-04-21 "I'd give
up my whole kingdom to be with you. I want to be your
Prince Charming." Aria has a big heart but bigger
problems. Her whole life is a mess thanks to her
controlling stepmother. But when she's knocked overliterally- by the hottest man she's ever had the
pleasure of tangling up her body with, everything
changes. Henry Prescott, second-string rugby player for
the Paradisa Royals, is funny, sweet, charming, and ohso-sexy. He's got a rock hard body and tackles her in
bed as fiercely as he tackled her in the park. Knowing
nothing about rugby, but absolutely intoxicated by his
accent, she finds herself falling for him. There's only
one problem: Henry Prescott doesn't exist. The man she
thinks she loves is actually Prince Henry, second in
line for the throne of the nation of Paradisa. He's the
man who Aria's entire department has to impress for
trade relations. And that makes Aria's stepmother's
plans even more dangerous. He's the man who could
destroy her world or make all her dreams come true. He
lied about being a prince... did he also lie about being
in love? NYT Bestseller Krista Lakes brings you this
brand new sweet-and-sexy royal romance. This standalone
novel will have you cheering for an American princess's
happily ever after.
The Night Portrait Laura Morelli 2020-09-25 ‘Historical
fiction at its best’ Reader review The Tattooist of
Auschwitz meets Girl with a Pearl Earring in this
gripping, dual-timeline historical novel about one of
Leonardo da Vinci's most famous paintings and the woman
who fought to save it from the Nazis.
The Beginning of Spring Penelope Fitzgerald 1998-09-03
Man Booker Prize Finalist: This “marvelous novel” about
an abandoned husband, set in Moscow a century ago, is
“bristling with wry comedy” (Newsday). March 1913.
Moscow is stirring herself to meet the beginning of
spring. English painter Frank Reid returns from work one
night to find that his wife has gone away; no one knows
where or why, or whether she’ll ever come back. All
Frank knows for sure is that he is now alone and must
find someone to care for his three young children. Into
Frank’s life comes Lisa Ivanovna, a quiet, calming
beauty from the country, untroubled to the point of
seeming simple. But is she? And why has Frank’s
bookkeeper, Selwyn Crane, gone to such lengths to bring
these two together? From a winner of the National Book
Critics Circle Award, this novel, with a new
introduction by Andrew Miller, author of Pure, is filled
with “writing so precise and lilting it can make you
shiver” (Los Angeles Times). “Fitzgerald was the author
of several slim, perfect novels. The Blue Flower and The
Beginning of Spring both had me abuzz for days the first
time I read them. She was curiously perfect.” —Teju
Cole, author of Open City
A First Look at Communication Theory Em Griffin
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2002-07-01 This best selling text analyzes the major
communication theories at a level appropriate for both
lower and upper level courses. The material is presented
in a coherent manner and strikes a balance between
humanistic, scientific, classical, and contemporary
theories. (In contrast to previous editions--no theories
have been dropped.) Ethics are covered throughout the
text. "A First Look at Communication Theory" is the most
widely used textbook for the communication theory
course.
Love, Theodosia Lori Anne Goldstein 2021-11-02 A Romeo &
Juliet tale for Hamilton! fans. In post-American
Revolution New York City, Theodosia Burr, a scholar with
the skills of a socialite, is all about charming the
right people on behalf of her father—Senator Aaron Burr,
who is determined to win the office of president in the
pivotal election of 1800. Meanwhile, Philip Hamilton,
the rakish son of Alexander Hamilton, is all about being
charming on behalf of his libido. When the two first
meet, it seems the ongoing feud between their
politically opposed fathers may be hereditary. But soon,
Theodosia and Philip must choose between love and
family, desire and loyalty, and preserving the legacy
their flawed fathers fought for or creating their own.
Love, Theodosia is a smart, funny, swoony take on a
fiercely intelligent woman with feminist ideas ahead of
her time who has long-deserved center stage. A
refreshing spin on the Hamiltonian era and the
characters we have grown to know and love. It’s also a
heartbreaking romance of two star-crossed lovers, an
achingly bittersweet “what if.” Despite their fathers’
bitter rivalry, Theodosia and Philip are drawn to each
other and, in what unrolls like a Jane Austen novel of
manners, we find ourselves entangled in the world of
Hamilton and Burr once again as these heirs of famous
enemies are driven together despite every reason not to
be.
Principles of Tissue Engineering Robert Lanza 2000-05-16
The opportunity that tissue engineering provides for
medicine is extraordinary. In the United States alone,
over half-a-trillion dollars are spent each year to care
for patients who suffer from tissue loss or dysfunction.
Although numerous books and reviews have been written on
tissue engineering, none has been as comprehensive in
its defining of the field. Principles of Tissue
Engineering combines in one volume the prerequisites for
a general understanding of tissue growth and
development, the tools and theoretical information
needed to design tissues and organs, as well as a
presentation of applications of tissue engineering to
diseases affecting specific organ systems. The first
edition of the book, published in 1997, is the definite
reference in the field. Since that time, however, the
discipline has grown tremendously, and few experts would
have been able to predict the explosion in our knowledge
of gene expression, cell growth and differentiation, the
variety of stem cells, new polymers and materials that
are now available, or even the successful introduction
of the first tissue-engineered products into the
marketplace. There was a need for a new edition, and
this need has been met with a product that defines and
captures the sense of excitement, understanding and
anticipation that has followed from the evolution of
this fascinating and important field. Key Features *
Provides vast, detailed analysis of research on all of
the major systems of the human body, e.g., skin, muscle,
cardiovascular, hematopoietic, and nerves * Essential to
anyone working in the field * Educates and directs both
the novice and advanced researcher * Provides vast,
detailed analysis of research with all of the major
systems of the human body, e.g. skin, muscle,
cardiovascular, hematopoietic, and nerves * Has new
chapters written by leaders in the latest areas of
research, such as fetal tissue engineering and the
universal cell * Considered the definitive reference in
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the field * List of contributors reads like a "who's
who" of tissue engineering, and includes Robert Langer,
Joseph Vacanti, Charles Vacanti, Robert Nerem, A. Hari
Reddi, Gail Naughton, George Whitesides, Doug
Lauffenburger, and Eugene Bell, among others
Empress of Poisons Bree Porter 2021-10-25 The second and
final book in the Tarkhanov Empire duet, Elena Falcone
returns to Konstantin Tarkhanov after leaving him three
years ago. However, the darkness that haunts their lives
hasn't left and the two must work together to make the
word safe again for their son.
The Cambridge History of Science Fiction Gerry Canavan
2018-12-31 The first science fiction course in the
American academy was held in the early 1950s. In the
sixty years since, science fiction has become a
recognized and established literary genre with a
significant and growing body of scholarship. The
Cambridge History of Science Fiction is a landmark
volume as the first authoritative history of the genre.
Over forty contributors with diverse and complementary
specialties present a history of science fiction across
national and genre boundaries, and trace its
intellectual and creative roots in the philosophical and
fantastic narratives of the ancient past. Science
fiction as a literary genre is the central focus of the
volume, but fundamental to its story is its non-literary
cultural manifestations and influence. Coverage thus
includes transmedia manifestations as an integral part
of the genre's history, including not only short stories
and novels, but also film, art, architecture, music,
comics, and interactive media.
My Torin K Webster 2021-08-06 From USA Today bestselling
author K Webster comes an angsty, dark, and emotional
new adult romance standalone! I’m a freak, a misfit, an
odd end. Abandoned and unloved. But my happiness is so
close I can taste it. Until he shows up. Gorgeous,
expensive, and all man. Sad brown eyes and a brilliant
smile. And he wants me to go with him. His intentions
are hidden. His motives are unclear. Yet, I leave with
him because there’s no happiness here. What he promises
feels too good to be true… A castle. A fortune. And
horses too. It’s too easy. Nothing in my life has ever
been easy. What’s the catch? There’s always a catch.
KEYWORDS: dark romance book full novel, physiological
romance, dark romance audio books, happily ever after,
romance novels, romantic novels, romantic suspense book,
autistic hero book, no cliff hanger, steamy romance
book, contemporary romance, language barrier romance,
angsty.
The Things We Cannot Say Kelly Rimmer 2019-03-07 If you
were moved by The Tattooist of Auschwitz by Heather
Morris or The Librarian of Auschwitz by Antonio Iturbe,
this book is for you. A searing page-turner of hope,
family secrets and a love to defy all odds from
bestselling Kelly Rimmer, inspired by the author's
family history. 'Fans of The Nightingale and Lilac Girls
will adore The Things We Cannot Say' Pam Jenoff 'Simply
amazing book, so moving I couldn't put it down. A book
that will remain in my heart for many years to come
*****' A reader 'Captivating. I am in awe of this story
*****' A reader 'I have never ever been so deeply moved
by a book...the most amazing love story of hope and
survival during the Nazi occupation of Poland... i just
didn't want it to end *****' A reader It begins with the
discovery of a tattered photo, a letter and a tiny
leather shoe... World War Two, Poland. Alina and Tomasz
are childhood sweethearts. The night before he leaves
for college, Tomasz proposes marriage. But when their
village falls to the Nazis, Alina doesn't know if Tomasz
is alive or dead. 2019. Life changed beyond recognition
for Alice when her son, Eddie, was born with autism
spectrum disorder. She must do everything to support
him, but at what cost to her family? When her cherished
grandmother is hospitalised, a hidden box of mementoes
reveals a tattered photo of a young man, a tiny leather
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shoe and a letter. Her grandmother begs Alice to return
to Poland to see what became of those she held dearest.
In Poland, separated from her family, Alice begins to
uncover the story her grandmother is so desperate to
tell, and discovers a love that bloomed in the winter of
1942. As a painful family history comes to light, will
the struggles of the past and present finally reach a
heartbreaking resolution? 'Alina and Tomasz's story is
one of bravery, resilience, and the lengths we will go
to for the ones we love' Sally Hepworth More praise for
the heart-tugging novels of Kelly Rimmer 'Kelly Rimmer
serves up a heart-pounding dilemma for fans of Jodi
Picoult' Marie Claire 'A heartbreaking story... Her
characters are captivating' Daily Telegraph 'Kelly
Rimmer tears at the heartstrings' Herald Sun
Grayson Lisa Eugene 2014-10-03 Adult contemporary
romance. Intended for readers 18+ An insane love that
will keep you from falling---or push you right off the
edge. All she needed was a job... The last thing twentyfour year old grad student Angie Roberts needs is to
worry about her new boss's father. After all, she's
never even seen him. He remains sequestered upstairs in
a house that looks like it should be the main feature in
an episode of Hoarders. She had no idea the house was
such a dump when she took the job. But she's concerned
about the safety and health of the old man living under
such horrid conditions. What she got was a mystery...
Despite warnings not to venture upstairs, she wanders up
to the second floor. What she sees is shocking. The man
she finds is a gorgeous, sexy, middle-aged man-- and
he's stepping out of the shower. But something is
definitely not right. Why would this wealthy, handsome
man live in a house in such disrepair while his nineteen year old son resides in a lavish pent-house? Why
does he hide away from society? Why does he come to her
rescue and then run away? What she discovered was
heartbreaking... Angie learns that forty-four year old
Grayson Whitmore suffers from schiz-ophrenia. Paranoid,
he retreats into his own world. What she ended up with
was a treasure... Angie is determined to get through to
Grayson. They form a friendship that blazes into an
inconceivable love fired with raging passion. Angie must
now come to Grayson's rescue because the wicked that has
been perpetrated on him is unconscionable. First,
though, she must gain the trust of a man whose mind does
not allow for such a thing.
Roses Leila Meacham 2011-01-20 East Texas, 1916 When
precocious 16-year-old Mary Toliver inherits cotton
plantation Somerset from her father, the first seeds of
familial discontent are sown. By becoming the new
mistress of Somerset, Mary betrays her mother Darla and
her brother Miles, and the Toliver dynasty will never
recover. And when Mary and timber magnate Percy Warwick
decide not to marry, though fiercely in love, it is a
decision which will have sad and tragic consequences not
only for them but for generations of their families to
come. Set against a panoramic backdrop, Roses is a
heartbreaking love story of sex, scandal and seduction.
It covers 100 years and three generations of Texans.
Charleston John Jakes 2012-11-01 Charleston follows the
lives, loves and shifting fortunes of the unforgettable
Bell family from the American Revolution through the
turbulent years to the Civil War and the savage defeat
of the Confederacy. Delving into American history as
only he can, John Jakes paints a powerful portrait of
the Charleston aristocracy who zealously guarded their
privilege and position, harbouring dark family secrets
that threatened to destroy them all.
Unbound: A Novel in Verse Ann E. Burg 2016-09-27 From
the award-winning author of All the Broken Pieces and
Serafina's Promise comes a breathtaking new novel that
is her most transcendent and widely accessible work to
date.
The Tide Watchers Lisa Chaplin 2015-06-30 In the
tradition of Jennifer Robson, comes this compelling
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debut that weaves the fascinating story of a young woman
who must risk her life as a spy to help stop Napoleon’s
invasion of Great Britain in the winter of 1803. Though
the daughter of an English baronet, Lisbeth has defied
convention by eloping to France with her new husband.
But when he breaks her heart by abandoning her, she has
nowhere to turn and must work in a local tavern. Her
only hope for the future is to be reunited with her
young son who is being raised by her mother-in law. A
seasoned spy known by his operatives as Tidewatcher,
Duncan apprenticed under Lisbeth’s father and pledged to
watch over his mentor’s only daughter while he searches
the Channel region for evidence that Bonaparte has built
a fleet to invade Britain. But unpredictable Lisbeth
challenges his lifelong habit of distance. Eccentric,
brilliant American inventor Robert Fulton is working on
David Bushnell’s “turtle”—the first fully submersible
ship—when he creates brand-new torpedo technology, which
he plans to sell to the French Navy. But when his
relationship with Bonaparte sours, he accepts
Tidewatcher’s help to relocate to the French side of the
Channel, but he refuses to share his invention. With an
entire army encamped in the region, blocking off all
access, Tidewatcher must get that submersible, along
with someone who knows how to use it, to uncover
Bonaparte’s great secret. When Lisbeth is asked to pose
as a housekeeper and charm Fulton so she can learn to
use the submersible before the invasion fleet sails, she
will be forced to sacrifice herself for her country—but
is she willing to sacrifice her heart when she’s already
lost it to another…? A fast-paced, deeply-researched,
and richly imagined novel, The Tide Watchers explores a
long-hidden, chapter of Bonaparte’s history.
Burn My Heart Beverley Naidoo 2007-07-05 The Mau Mau name of a secret society that once struck terror into
the hearts of British settlers in Kenya. An episode in
history that ended in a State of Emergency, with violent
and brutal acts dividing a nation. This book tells the
story of how in a country riven by fear and prejudice,
even best of friends can betray one another.
Irreversible Damage Abigail Shrier 2020-06-30 NAMED A
BOOK OF THE YEAR BY THE ECONOMIST AND ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF 2021 BY THE TIMES AND THE SUNDAY TIMES
"Irreversible Damage . . . has caused a storm. Abigail
Shrier, a Wall Street Journal writer, does something
simple yet devastating: she rigorously lays out the
facts." —Janice Turner, The Times of London Until just a
few years ago, gender dysphoria—severe discomfort in
one’s biological sex—was vanishingly rare. It was
typically found in less than .01 percent of the
population, emerged in early childhood, and afflicted
males almost exclusively. But today whole groups of
female friends in colleges, high schools, and even
middle schools across the country are coming out as
“transgender.” These are girls who had never experienced
any discomfort in their biological sex until they heard
a coming-out story from a speaker at a school assembly
or discovered the internet community of trans
“influencers.” Unsuspecting parents are awakening to
find their daughters in thrall to hip trans YouTube
stars and “gender-affirming” educators and therapists
who push life-changing interventions on young
girls—including medically unnecessary double
mastectomies and puberty blockers that can cause
permanent infertility. Abigail Shrier, a writer for the
Wall Street Journal, has dug deep into the trans
epidemic, talking to the girls, their agonized parents,
and the counselors and doctors who enable gender
transitions, as well as to “detransitioners”—young women
who bitterly regret what they have done to themselves.
Coming out as transgender immediately boosts these
girls’ social status, Shrier finds, but once they take
the first steps of transition, it is not easy to walk
back. She offers urgently needed advice about how
parents can protect their daughters. A generation of
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girls is at risk. Abigail Shrier’s essential book will
help you understand what the trans craze is and how you
can inoculate your child against it—or how to retrieve
her from this dangerous path.
No Commitment Lisa Suzanne 2020-11-23 No commitment.
That was my deal with Tyler from the start, at least
until his tour was over and we could be together. But
thirty days filming a reality show here, two years
overseas with his band there... Is it really any wonder
why I didn't tell him about the baby? He comes looking
for me once he's back in the country, but he runs into
the man I married instead. Eventually I agree to meet
him so I can put the past truly behind me. When I see
him, though, every feeling I held inside comes rushing
back. My husband and I vowed to raise this baby
together. But as I find myself drifting away from the
husband who stole my job and gravitating toward the rock
star who stole my heart, I realize he deserves the
truth. I just have no idea how this rock star who
doesn't make commitments is going to react to the fact
that he's a father.
Breaking Him Sherilee Gray 2016-09-05 Folks in town call
him a monster—say he’s dangerous. But I know him simply
as Elijah Hays, the quiet, gentle giant who works with
the horses on my ranch. I can feel him watching me, that
steady, intense gaze making me crave things I don’t
quite understand, burn in a way that frightens me. He’s
always kept his distance...until that night. I remember
him coming to my rescue, me following him into the barn,
giving him his first taste of a woman, and his
inexperienced yet barely reined touch turning me to ash.
Now all I can think about is exposing the dark desire I
see deep inside him—having him turn those dark desires
on me. That low, gritty voice rasping orders in my ear.
Those huge, rough hands holding me down when a storm
blows in. I want his surrender. His control. I want to
break him...and have him break me...
Knightfall Ann Denton 2019-01-08 Want to kill my sister?
You'll have to go through me first. I will stop you.
Even if it means I have to go back to the palace. Even
if it means I have to take back the crown I left behind.
Even if it means I have to face the four men I left at
the altar. I will take on them and their anger. I will
take on anything to save Avia. Because the kingdom needs
her. The kingdom needs a good queen. Not a cursed one.
Not me. If I can't save her, then the kingdom will fall.
Because I can't rule. I'm a walking death sentence for
anyone who gets too close... If you like why choose
romance, mystery, and laughter, this book will keep you
up all night. Get it today Author's note: This is a
medium burn reverse harem story intended for audiences
18 years and older.
Unconventional Warfare (Special Forces, Book 1) Chris
Lynch 2018-11-27 Discover the secret missions behind
America's greatest conflicts. Danny Manion has been
fighting his entire life. Sometimes with his fists.
Sometimes with his words. But when his actions finally
land him in real trouble, he can't fight the judge who
offers him a choice: jail... or the army. Turns out
there's a perfect place for him in the US military: the
Studies and Observation Group (SOG), an elite volunteeronly task force comprised of US Air Force Commandos,
Army Green Berets, Navy SEALS, and even a CIA agent or
two. With the SOG's focus on covert action and
psychological warfare, Danny is guaranteed an unusual
tour of duty, and a hugely dangerous one. Fortunately,
the very same qualities that got him in trouble at home
make him a natural-born commando in a secret war. Even
if almost nobody knows he's there. National Book Award
finalist Chris Lynch begins a new, explosive fiction
series based on the real-life, top-secret history of US
black ops.
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Ridley Road Jo Bloom 2014-12-11 'Vivid, cinematic and
exciting' Red 'Conjures a great picture of Soho's earlySixties jazz-and-caffeine buzz' Emerald Street 'Thoughtprovoking' Independent on Sunday A TALE OF LOVE AND
MORALITY SET IN THE DARK SIDE OF THE SWINGING SIXTIES
SUMMER, 1962. Twenty-year-old Vivien Epstein, a Jewish
hairdresser from Manchester, arrives in London following
the death of her father. She has travelled to the city
to make a new start, and quickly finds herself swept up
in a city buzzing with life. Landing a job at Oscar's
salon, she thrives amid the vibrant café culture of Soho
and the warm camaraderie of the other hairdressers. But
beneath the surface, Vivien is desperate to find Jack
Fox, a man she had a brief but intense romance with some
months before. Her search leads to confront the dark
resurgence of fascism, countered by the Jewish community
in street battles around Ridley Road in the East End of
London. Amid the growing tensions, can her love survive?
AN EXPLOSIVE, HEART-BREAKING NOVEL FOR FANS OF MAGGIE
O'FARRELL AND ZOE HELLER Readers LOVE Ridley Road:
'Enthralling and captivating' Mrs T. 'I read it in one
sitting' Rebecca 'Did not want to put it down' Eva
'Fantastic!' Mrs S
Introducing Psychological Research Philip Banyard 1996
Introducing Psychological Research provides readable and
full summaries of over sixty major research studies in
psychology. These illustrate the major themes of the
subject and the major methodologies that psychologists
use. The summaries provide enough detail for readers to
make their own evaluation of the quality of the research
and the conclusions that can be drawn from it. They are
the next best thing to reading the original papers,
often written in very dense academic style, and provide
a readable and accessible account of some famous
psychological studies - warts and all
Disciple of War Michael G. Manning 2020-12-21 War looms
on the horizon but Selene’s training as a wizard must
begin, even though her age makes success nearly
unattainable. Will searches for a solution, but their
only hope may be a dangerous bargain with the king. The
fate of two nations lies on Will’s shoulders and the
future is paved with violence. With few options, he
needs the aid of uncertain allies and dubious friends.
Traitors lurk among them, and soon he will be forced to
choose who to trust—and who to sacrifice. For a terrible
power has arrived in Darrow, and the price of victory
will be paid in blood.
Tempt Me Khardine Gray 2020-05-30 Love is a weakness for
a man like me... Two years ago my enemies murdered my
wife. They took away the mother of my newborn son.
That's how I became the beast... A merciless, heartless,
soulless creature. That's why I made the deal with Ava:
Take her to repay her father's debt... I couldn't
resist. Not when I saw she feared me as much as she
wanted me. I wanted the beauty, a woman nearly half my
age. I wanted to own her and possess her. Then I wanted
more. More than her obedience and submission. I wanted
her body, heart, mind and soul. I never knew I was
signing my death warrant when our paths collided. I
never knew who she truly was: A Bratva princess who's
supposed to be a ghost. Her dark secrets unearth old
enemies who want her dead. I'm Vincent Giordano,
underboss to the Giordano family . I should know better
than to start a war. I should know better than to let
love into my cold heart. This isn't a fairytale. When
she kisses me I won't turn into a prince. I'll still be
the beast. Yet, I can't let them take her. I just don't
know what it will cost me this time. Tempt Me is a DARK
standalone, single dad, mafia billionaire romance in the
Dark Odyssey series. If you love a filthy-mouthed,
possessive Alpha you will love this. CAUTION: Be
prepared for one wild, steamy ride. Read at your own
risk.
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